
A very warm welcome to our Annual Workshop on Transforming Humiliation and 
Violent Conflict, online and at Teachers College, Columbia University, New York City, 
Friday, December 6, 2024! 

From: iptaskforce@simplelists.com <iptaskforce@simplelists.com> on behalf of Kuen 
Sundararajan <louiselu@frontiernet.net> 
Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2024 7:23 PM 
To: Iptaskforce <iptaskforce@simplelists.com> <iptaskforce@simplelists.com> 
Subject: IP--A very warm welcome to our Annual Workshop on Transforming Humiliation 
and Violent Conflict, online and at Teachers College, Columbia University, New York City, 
Friday, December 6, 2024! 

  

From: Evelin Gerda Lindner <e.g.lindner@psykologi.uio.no> 

Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2024 6:15 PM 
To: Kuen Sundararajan <louiselu@frontiernet.net> 
Subject: A very warm welcome to our Annual Workshop on Transforming Humiliation and 
Violent Conflict, online and at Teachers College, Columbia University, New York City, 
Friday, December 6, 2024! 

  

Dear friend, 
 
A very warm welcome to our Annual Workshop on Transforming Humiliation and Violent 
Conflict, online and at Teachers College, Columbia University, New York City, Friday, 
December 6, 2024! 
 
You find the registration link at the top of the workshop's 
webpage: https://humiliationstudies.org/whoweare/annualmeeting/41.php. 
 
A very warm welcome! 
from Evelin 
Human Dignity and Humiliation Studies (HumanDHS) 
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